
Gerald “Jerry” Childs Memorial Scholarship 

Amount: $500 

Deadline: April 10th  

Return to: Golden Plains School Counselor  

Jerry Childs graduated from Selden Rural High School in 1958. After graduation he pursued a career in 
education. Jerry used scholarship money to help fund his college education and it was his desire to help 
provide a deserving student with the opportunity to achieve his or her post-secondary educational goals. 

 

Name____________________________________  GPA: ______________ 

In the space below briefly describe your post-secondary plans. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In 250 words please describe how you envision yourself using this scholarship to further your education 
and how you might “pay it forward” once you have established your career.    


